
 

Recent City Attorney media releases can be accessed on the San Diego City Attorney’s home page located on the Internet at https://www.sandiego.gov/cityattorney 
 

1200 Third Avenue, Suite 1620, San Diego, California 92101-4188 (619) 236-6220 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 11, 2019 
Contact: Hilary Nemchik at    

hnemchik@sandiego.gov or (619) 533-6176 

 

City Attorney Provides Services to Sex Trafficking Victims  
Expansion of San Diego Family Justice Center targets commercial sexual exploitation 

 
City Attorney Mara W. Elliott announced on Thursday, January 10, that the San Diego Family Justice Center has 

expanded its mission of assisting victims of domestic violence to include victims of sex trafficking.  

 

The announcement was made at a launch event hosted by the Lynch Foundation for Children, a San Diego 

nonprofit that is a Family Justice Center partner and has been fighting human trafficking since 2014.  

 

The event at the Digital Gym Cinema in San Diego’s North Park neighborhood was attended by survivor leaders, 

service providers, community residents, San Diego Mayor Kevin Faulconer, San Diego County District Attorney 

Summer Stephan, and Lynch Foundation for Children founder and board chairman Bill Lynch.  

 

A short film was shown to promote the SDFJC’s anti-trafficking services. Click here to view the film.  

 

At $800 million annually, sex trafficking is second only to drug trafficking among local underground economies. 

The average age of a sex trafficking victim in San Diego County is 16 years old.   

 

“In offering these new services, we are responding to a need,” said City Attorney Mara W. Elliott. “We 

discovered that many of our domestic violence clients have also been trafficked for sex. That’s why the 

SDFJC is bringing on new, specialized community partners to ensure that any victim who walks through 

our doors gets the specific kind of support they need.” 

Services such as counseling, legal advice, forensic examinations, and workforce readiness support are available to 

help victims break free from a life of violence and become thriving, self-sufficient survivors. 

“There’s no judgment at the Family Justice Center,” said Yvette Lopez-Cooper, Executive Director of the 

SDFJC. “We offer services free of charge, no questions asked, to anyone in need. We provide a safe place for 

victims of sexual exploitation and their families to reclaim their lives, seek justice, and begin healing.” 

The SDFJC is open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. If you or someone you know has been 

sexually exploited, help is available. You are safe at the Family Justice Center.  

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/kZakic63jhE
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San Diego Family Justice Center  

1122 Broadway, 2nd Floor  

San Diego, CA 92101  

Toll free: (866) 933-HOPE (4673) 

www.sandiego.gov/fjc 
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